
Village News 

Winter Hours for Dump: Saturdays 
• February 10 & 24 
• March 10 & 24 
• By appointment by calling Dave 

306-252-2047 
 
Please keep up the good work of having 
sidewalks clear of snow and ice. Thanks. 
 
The Mayor and Council would like to invite all who would like to 

attend to an open 

Village Meeting  

 7:00PM 

Wednesday, March 7, 2018  

Kenaston Place 

 This meeting will provide an update to the activities that have oc-
curred in the first year of the new Council and provide an open 
forum for questions and answers.  Any questions please contact 

the Village Office at 252-2211.  

See you there. 

Thank you to our Crossroads Sponsor: 

Put your Kenaston Business on the new FaceBook Page. This 
FB page is a great place to let others know of your new, home or 
small business, and to advertise your specials or let others know 
of your products.  Search FB for the page and do a like!! 

March 1-10  
GO OUT AND PLAY  

CHALLENGE  

to win $10,000 for our Kenaston 
Swimming Pool! 

We are continuing to fix up the landscaping around the 
pool and turning it into a wellness activity area for our 
community to use and maintain their health and physi-
cal activity.  We will keep you posted on the details, but 
from March 1-10th we will need you and your family and 
friends to log your activity minutes at this website!  It’s 
a great way to get motivated to be active, encourage 

others to be active and help our community out!  

https://challenge.saskatchewaninmotion.ca/ 

Brad Hoffmann - owner 

Kenaston Community Recreation Board AGM 

7:30 pm 

 Wednesday March 14, 2018 

Kenaston Village Office 

If you are interested in getting involved, understanding more about 
the recreational facilities, voicing any concerns and/or joining the 

Rink, Pool or Hall board please attend this meeting. 

Feb 
2018 

-           
Mar 

2018 

Brandon Stone, Stone Power 

The Kenaston & District Chamber of Commerce 

welcomes Stone Power to our local businesses.   



Kenaston Community: “Like” Our Facebook Page as 
one of the easiest ways to stay up-to-date on community 
happenings, or important announcements.  Also check 
www.kenaston.ca.  Let us know of your event or update. 

Sign up to receive the Kenaston Crossroads from the 
“Newsletter” page on the kenaston.ca website. To spon-
sor an issue at $40, or to have your name placed on our rota-
tional sequence for sponsoring—contact Susan Anholt. 

The Kenaston Wheatland Library  

Thank you to Affinity Credit Union staff members Rochelle 
McIvor and Heather Mills for designating their 2017 Affinity 

Community Spirit Funds of $200.00 each to the Library. 

Thank you to all the supporters of our second Starlight Crea-
tions sign painting fund raising event held 7pm Wed Jan 

31/18 at the Adams Centre. 

Faye has the Library decorated for Valentine’s Day and 
books on that theme. The themes change regularly. Coming 
up are Paw Patrol for the youngsters and Healthy Eating and 

Exercise for Adults. And the Olympics.  

Popular titles and interlibrary loans arrive every Friday. So 
along with our permanent collection there are new materials 

rotating through weekly.  

Wheatland Central has kits that branches can borrow to use 
in branch. Young children enjoyed the Lego kit we had for 
awhile. Faye will post when there are other fun and creative 

kits at the branch.  

Thanks again to Advertisers and those who purchase the 
community calendar. You can still buy Kenaston Cookbooks 

at the Library which support the Library & Pool. 

Open: Mon 5pm-8pm  Wed 11am-5pm  Fri 10am-5pm 

Drop off slot by the door for returns at any time. 

Kenaston Community 

A heartfelt thank you to Past Principle Greg McJanet for his 
dedication to our School and Community.  Our loss is the 
University of Saskatchewan’s gain.  

And the community is pleased to welcome our new Principal 
of Kenaston School, Ms. Camille Hounjet. 

Thank a Retailer Contest 

Parrish & Heimbecker near Watrous has applied through 
Thank  a Retailer Contest (https://www.thankaretailer.ca/
vote) to win $15,000.00 to go towards three different causes 
in their area. P&H have chosen the Kenaston Fire Depart-
ment as one of those projects to support with $5,000 for the 
purchase of a new rescue vehicle. Please follow the link to 
vote daily for Parrish & Heimbecker - Parrish Siding Watrous 
SK until the contest closes Wed Feb 14th. 

Kenaston Community Recreation Board 

Thank-You! 

Every year an employee from Affinity Credit Union designates 
$200 to a charity of their choice.  Thank you to Tyler Pisiak 
who designated $200.00 to the Kenaston Swimming Pool and 
Michelle Blenkinsop who designated $200.00 to the Kenaston 

Rink. 

Thank you to Dakota Dunes for investing $5000.00 into reno-
vating the Kenaston Swimming Pool bathroom painting up-

grade project! 

Thank you to Stone Power and the Blizzards Foundation for 

all the renovations and upgrades you have done at the Ke-

naston Rink so far!  Your generosity is greatly appreciated by 

our community! 

Respectfully submitted, 

Elaina Guilmette 

Kenaston Seniors  

Thank you to Affinity Credit Union Del-
egate Colleen Sekulich for designating 
Kenaston Seniors Inc to receive $200.00 
Community Spirit Fund for 2017. 

Thank you to new members and community donations for sup-
porting our Seniors club.  

We have enjoyed hosting daily Coffee Row while the café is 
closed. 

Exercises: 10am Mondays Wednesdays Fridays  

Pool: I0am weekdays 

KENASTON SCHOOL  

Thurs Feb 1: Semester 2  Begins 
Mon Feb 19: Family Day Holiday 
Tues Feb 20—Fri Feb 23: Mid-Winter  Break 
Fri Mar 9: School Level PD no classes 
Fri Mar 30: Good Friday 
Mon Apr 2 –Thurs Apr 5: Spring Break 
Fri Apr 6: Parent-Teacher Interviews no classas 


